
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Date: 21/12/2021 
 
To, 
BSE Limited – CRD 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai-400001 

BSE Scrip Code: 542678 
 

BSE Scrip ID: CHCL 
 
SUB: Notice of Board Meeting Re-scheduled to be held on Wednesday, 22nd December, 2021. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In terms of the Regulation 29 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, Notice is hereby given that a 
Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company which was scheduled to be held on Tuesday, 21st 
December, 2021 was not held due to some technical and unavoidable reasons and which is 
rescheduled to be held on 22nd December, 2021 inter-alia to transact the following business: 
 

1. To consider and approve the allotment of 16,35,000 equity Shares on preferential bases under 
Private Placement.  
 

You are requested to take the abovementioned information on record and acknowledge the receipt 
of the same.  
 
Thanking You!  
Yours Faithfully 
FOR CIAN HEALTHCARE LIMITED  
 
 
 
MUNJAJI PURBHAJI DHUMAL 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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